
From:
To:
Cc:

Subject:
Date:

Tarbuck, Kathy
"Thomas Doyle"
(Service List)

OBW submittal follow-up Friday, 
July 15, 2016 4:36:39 PM

Tom –

Thank you for the response to the Oversized Bulky Waste information request.  As a follow-up, we are
 requesting additional information to the table submitted, in the form of a breakdown of OBW quantities
 received by generator name and year.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Kathy

Kathy Tarbuck, P.E.
Senior Environmental Engineer
Maine Department of Environmental Protection
Bureau of Remediation and Waste Management, Division of Technical Services
17 State House Station
Augusta, ME  04333
ph (207) 287-7743
kathy.tarbuck@maine.gov

From: Thomas Doyle 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 1:51 PM
To: Tarbuck, Kathy
Cc: (Service List)
Subject: RE: DEP comments on the JRL May 2016 response document and request for information

Kathy, on behalf of the applicants, attached is a letter and two attachments responding to  
your July 1, 2016 letter to Mike Barden and Don Meagher requesting additional information  
on Oversized Bulky Waste.   We also are submitting for the application record a copy of the 
Leachate Disposal Agreement with MFGR LLC for leachate treatment from JRL and  the 
expansion.  As you know, MFGR is the new owner and operator of the former Old  Town 
Paper Mill and wastewater treatment plant.  It occurred to us that the Department  may not 
yet have a copy of this agreement.

Please let us know if you have any additional questions.

Thank you,
Tom

Thomas R. Doyle

PIERCE ATWOOD LLP  PH 207.791.1214   




